
 

     
PWS ID # 04-10-130 

 

System Pressure Advisory Rescinded 
 
The Village of Bald Head Island Utilities Department has rescinded its February 20, 2025, 
system pressure advisory issued for the Village Common Area (Chicamacomico Way, Whale 
Head Way, Keepers Landing)..  Bacteriological analysis results of the drinking water sample 
collected show NO Coliform bacteria present. The system has resumed normal operations. 
 
This order is hereby rescinded on February 21, 2025, by: 

   
 
 
 

_____________________________  
             JP McCann, Public Services Director 

Village of Bald Head Island Utilities 
      (910) 457-7350 
     
 
 
 cc:    N.C. Dept of Environmental Quality 
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